
 

 
 
8 November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
On Tuesday 21 November, between 5:00 - 8:00pm, you will have an opportunity to 
meet virtually with your young person's subject teachers. This is a chance to discuss the 
progress they are making. 
 
The meeting will run through an intuitive and easy to use online appointment booking system, 
School Cloud. This allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will 
receive an email confirming your appointments. You will receive a link and instructions about 
how to book appointments next Tuesday. 
 
Best wishes 
Mr S Rolt 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


